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Re:  Art Visit to Tate Liverpool, Year 11 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you of a visit to the Tate Gallery at The Albert Dock, Liverpool on Tuesday 26th September 
2023. The purpose of the visit is to focus on themes which relate to the current Year 11 projects and gather research 
for their GCSE coursework. 
 
We will be travelling by coach and leave school at 09:15. We will return to college at 15:10, in time for the school 
buses. The cost of the visit will be £15 which is payable via ParentPay no later than Wednesday 20th September.   We 
do not wish financial circumstances to prevent your child from participating so please contact Finance on the email 
below if you have any concerns of this nature. If you have any problems logging on to ParentPay or if your child is in 
receipt of free school meals and you require financial assistance please also contact: Trips@allhallows.org.uk  
 
Students are required to wear their full College uniform/dress code for the duration of the visit.  We will be spending 
some time outdoors and whilst there is overhead covering around the Albert Dock area, suitable outdoor clothing 
would be advisable, such as a waterproof jacket.  Students will be required to gather information on the visit and 
produce some of their own recording as evidence of what they have looked at in the Gallery and around the Dock 
area.  Cameras/mobile phone cameras are desirable for photography purposes but must be used at the owner’s risk.  
Students should bring their own refreshments and a packed lunch.   
 
The gallery operates a ticketed entry so we will remain in our college groups during the entirety of the visit.  
 
Consent for the trip can be provided in ParentPay when paying, please ensure you complete all the questions 
required. Students will not be permitted to travel without this completed form. 
 
Behaviour will be assessed on the run up to the trip, any adverse behaviour will be discussed and reported to 
parents and if improvements are not made then removal from the trip may happen and any money paid towards the 
trip will not be refunded. 
 
I hope that all students will be able to participate in what should be a memorable and informative visit. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr P McSwity 
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